
Meet the Team

RACHEL

M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r

KEEPING
UP WITH

KENYA

F e b r u a r y
2 0 2 2

WARUHIUS

Allan and M'Lynn and
their 3 children: Anaiya
(6), Zeek (5), and Ezra (2)

TORI

My best friend that was
called the same time I
was without either of us
knowing what God was
doing in each other's
heart.

That's me!

WHAT IS GOD TEACHING ME?
S c r i p t u r e  R e a d i n g

I have been reading through Exodus. It has been
a great reminder that God cares for His people
and is a faithful deliverer even when we doubt
and question Him.

"The Lord is a warrior; the Lord is his name."
Exodus 15:3



F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 2

PRAYER 
REQUESTS

SUPPORT
RAISING
UPDATE

HIGHLIGHT FROM
THE MONTH

I have been support raising for 3 months now. God
has been faithful through it all. I have enjoyed

getting to catch up with so many people! I currently
have 21 households that have started giving in

PushPay. This puts me at 72%. God has fully funded
more than my first year in Kenya through people in

my life. I have met with others that are going to start
giving soon. I also have more appointments

scheduled for February. I can't wait to see the entire
chart turn white to show that my 2 years are

covered!

I have been trying to soak in my last year of teaching
in the public education system. I have thoroughly

enjoyed having a small class size this year. I have 11
students in my class currently. We have been learning
so much. Pictured above you can see us working on
learning a new math game. My class is so sweet and
they get along so well. I thank God often for blessing
me with these sweet children and such a wonderful

year to end on at Wolf Meadow Elementary.

-God will prepare the
hearts of those we will

work with in Nairobi



-Endurance for me as I
teach and support raise 




-Motivation to renew
my National Board

Teaching Certification



-For more people to
join the launch team.


